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All faculty, staff and admin employees will have to consider the wait times for newly purchased 

equipment before purchasing such. The information technology department will always try to get newly 

purchased equipment to the user or department by order of criticality. However, minimum and 

maximum wait times have been set in order to help users with planning all technology purchases. The 

user or department may specify if the order is of critical nature when submitting the request and it will 

be evaluated by the information technology department. 

Please allow at least ������ for the equipment to arrive to our office. This has already been added to the 


